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Wednesday 28th February 2024 

6O – Class Swimming 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Your child will commence swimming lessons at Vale Farm Sports Centre on Wednesday 13th March 2024.  
Transport will be by coach.  The class will leave from the Mount Pleasant gate after 9.00 a.m. and leave 
Vale Farm at 10.15 a.m. to return to school.  The actual swimming lesson will run from 9.30 - 10.00 a.m.  
There will be three members of staff accompanying the children.  The poolside staff will comprise of three 
instructors and a lifeguard. 

There will be no charge as swimming is part of the National Curriculum Physical Education programme, 
and as such, no child can be excused unless there is documented medical advice that the child should not 
swim.  If your child is unwell on the day - Wednesdays - please contact the school office giving the reason 
for requesting exemption that day. 

 

Important 

1.  All children entering the pool must use conventional swim wear: 

     Boys - swimming trunks or costume (not football or Bermuda shorts).  

     Girls - swim suits or all in one outfits.   

     No long shorts, boxer shorts, tee shirts or bikinis are allowed to be worn. 

2. Swimming caps or hats must be worn by all children, boys and girls.  

(Caps may be bought from the school office if you wish, for £3.00. Children should bring the correct money 
before the day of their first swimming lesson.) 

3. All belongings should be in a bag or carrier bag. Every child must have a towel and a comb / brush. 

4.No jewellery or watches should be worn on swimming days.  Vale Farm and the school do not accept 
responsibility for looking after personal property or for lost property. 

5. If your child has any medical needs that the school is not aware of should contact the school office 
before the first lesson.  

I hope your child will benefit from receiving swimming instruction 

 

Mr S. Moran 

PE Coordinator 

  
 

http://www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk/

